
Helping Ven. Nanda

On March 19, 2020, during the

Coronavirus crisis, Lily, Shehan, and

Ashoka visited Ven. Nanda in her hermitage

in Wattapatthana, near Kandy. In addition to

a copy of Anguttara Nikaya, Part 1, in

Sinhala, a gift from Lal in Colombo, they

offered vegetables, rice, pasta, coconuts,

several bars of Neem handsoap, dish wash

and laundry liquid (both eco-friendly), a

facemask, and an adjustable metal walking

stick for increased  mobility. She had

informed us that, due to the health crisis,

food from devotees was a problem at this

time, but her greatest joy was in receiving

the book, a long-sought-after, first addition

to her library.
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